
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Voting Day (School closed for pupils-Year 6 
pupils must attend)– Thursday 2nd May 
Spring Bank Holiday (School closed) – 
Monday 6th May 
Year 6 SATs – Week beginning 13th May 
 

 
Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that the report from 
the Office for Standards in Education, Children's 
Services and Skills (OFSTED) has been published, and 
I am immensely proud to confirm that our school 
has been rated as a Good School. 
 
This achievement is a testament to the hard work, 
dedication, and commitment of our entire school 
community - students, staff, parents, and governors. 
It reflects our collective efforts to provide the best 
possible education and support for our students. 
 
We should all take great pride in this recognition, 
but we also recognise that there is always room for 
further improvement. We will continue to build on 
our successes, address any areas for development 
identified in the report, and strive for excellence in 
all that we do. 
 
I would like to extend my sincere gratitude to 
everyone who has contributed to our school's 
success. Your ongoing support and partnership are 
invaluable as we work together to provide the best 
possible education for our students. 
 
If you would like to read the full OFSTED report, it is 
available on the school website- 
https://primarysite-prod-
sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-
school/UploadedDocument/f4cec4c3-355a-4788-
820a-fc27c8518d57/anglesey-primary-school.pdf 
or can be obtained from the school office. 
Once again, thank you for your continued support, 
and congratulations to us all on this  
achievement. 
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Maisie visiteD the sPeech anD language base 

Maisie, Mrs Davies dog, visited the Base as part of their writing experience day. Mrs Davies’s daughter 

Amelia, brought her in. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

aPril internet neWsletter 

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-
school/UploadedDocument/83b9d6cd-06c8-459a-9259-d7613bf398e9/online-safety-newsletter-april-
2024_anglesey-birmingham_28-03-2024.pdf 
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school absence 

If you child is absent from school, you must 
please ring the office on 0121 4644388 by 
9.15am.  
 

If you tell the class teacher about an absence, 
you still MUST phone the office. 
 
You must let us know that your child is absent 
from school and the reason why.  
You must phone every day your child is absent. 
If we don’t hear from you, you will receive a 
text, which will be followed up by a phone call 
and possibly a home visit. 
Thank you. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

cybersecurity Question of the 

Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Answer to last week’s question: D 

 
The S on the end of https:// stands for a secure 
encrypted version of http://.  
 
Although most websites have moved over to 
https://, most scamming and fake websites have 
not, so it may be worth taking a look at this if you 
are ever in doubt of a website being legitimate or 
not.  
 
 

attenDance  

Our current attendance figure for this week is 
95.5% which is good. 
It is really important that your child attends 
school every day possible. Let’s get this number 
higher! If your child comes every day, they 
could win a family hamper each half term. 
 
WELL DONE to 5H with 100% 
And 2I, 6K, 5D AND 3P with 99% 
 
If your child’s attendance is low, then you will 
be receiving a phone call from the Phase Leader 
to find out why and to try and improve their 
attendance. 
 
A text will be sent if your child is late twice in a 
week. 
 

Parent foruM 

Thank you to all of the parents who attended 
the Parent Forum Meeting today.  
We had 46 parents attend today.  
Mr Pembelton talked about the Ofsted report 
and parents were encouraged to write any 
questions and comments. These will all be 
addressed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2e visiteD caDbury WorlD 

As part of their history topic about John Cadbury, Year 2 are all visiting Cadbury World. 2E and SL1 went on 

Monday. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


